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Dear Chair Dembrow and Members of the Committee,

I support strong action on climate change. 

I have an eleven year old son and I want to be able to give him hope for our planet’s future —
and his own. You and your colleagues have children and grandchildren who deserve your
commitment to ensuring a safe and healthy future. Your actions will show whether you are
taking this commitment seriously. 

Please don't delay passing SB 1530 this session. 

Abigail Marble, lifelong Oregonian 

Sent from my iPhone
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